
From: Webb, Ryan M. <RWebb@wbtw.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/21/2015 10:39:19 AM
Subject: wbtw request

Good morning –
 
I saw over the weekend that Secretary of State John Kerry said the US would increase the number of refugees it 
accepts next year – from 70,000 to 85,000 – and some of them would be Syrian.
 
Has anyone from the federal government contacted the governor’s office about hosting more refugees in South 
Carolina? Also, what is the governor’s position on hosting refugees from the Syrian crisis? Massachusetts’ governor 
has gone on the record saying he’s open to accepting some of the refugees.
 
I’m working on a 3 p.m. deadline.
 
Thanks,
Ryan
 
 
Ryan Webb | Executive Producer
WBTW News13
(cell) 843.907.3840
(twitter) @ryanmatthewwebb
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